
 

Thank you to all the children who donated plants, pots and gardening equipment this 
week.  The children really enjoyed planting and gardening and the outside area looks 

much better! 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 We will be receiving a mystery postcard from someone! 
 Listening to and reading the story of the Princess and the Pea.  
 Learning to retell the story of the Princess and the Pea story with actions.  
 Using ten frames to take away by counting back. 
 Following instructions to plant our own pea seeds to grow a plant. 
 Preparing for The Royal Wedding celebrations next weekend. 
 Spelling keywords from memory in our sentences. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

All children need to bring to school a small plastic plant pot and a 
small bag of compost. We would like them to decorate it and bring in 
to school by Tuesday if you can. Don’t forget your name.   

 

 

PE Kits:  
 As the weather is getting warmer we do take the children outside for PE.  It is really important 

that your child has the correct footwear (pumps or Velcro trainers).  They can wear tracksuit 

bottoms or shorts with a white t shirt. 

 

Class library  
We are encouraging the children to read their books from the class library, please make a note in 
communication books to ensure these are changed once read.  
 
e-books  
Please remember that extra reading books can be accessed online at www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home. 
This is like a class library at your fingertips.  

Sports days 
Monday 11th June  
Morning – RT &RD 
Afternoon – RA 
More details to follow shortly.   
 

 

If you would like to bring in any bunting 
or flags (or other decorations) we will be 
learning all about the Royal Wedding on 
Friday morning and will be decorating 
the classrooms! 

. 
WoW (word of the week) 

“Royal Family” 

Someone who is related to a member of 
the Royal Family 

 

 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home

